
 

 

  
 

Update for Planning Committee 
 

Wednesday 15 November  2023 
 
 
Good progress is being made this month to review the Neighbourhood Development Plan. 
Please note that the date of future meetings need to be rearranged so they fall before the 
planning committee.  
10(i) 
 

• A facilitator has been appointed to support the review of the plan.  
 
• Terms of Reference is ready for committee approval as per Standing Orders ( 10 i) 
 
• Design Code Team has sent a first draft design code for the group to review and 

comment. This draft contains sections 1 and 2. Section 1 contains general 
introductory information along with a brief policy analysis. Section 2 contains 
general place analysis. 

 
• Housing Needs Assessment Team have been in touch and have started work on 

reviewing this supporting document  
 
• The Neighbourhood Plan (2017) is being revised by our planner ready for its 

Regulation 14 public consultation. This includes the preparation of policies to support 
the community vision and objectives and a narrative to support this. 

 
• Policy Leads are starting work to update key policies.  
 
Recommendations 
 

For Planning Committee to note the update and the progress with the review of the NDP. 
 
Cllr Elizabeth Hillman 


